Federal Building
701 Camino del Rio
Durango, Colorade 81301

December 4, 1978

Fluid Power Pump Company
1420 Carlisle N.E., Suite 202
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is Application for Permit to Drill Well No. 6 Fluid Power
Pump, located in the NW4NW4 sec. 23, T. 19 N., R. 3 W., NMPM,
Sandoval County, New Mexico, on Federal oil and gas lease NM~-8393~A.
Application for Permit to Drill was approved April 28, 1972. Fluid
Power Pump Company was operator and record lessee In 1972. Lease
NM-8393-A was unitized in the Media BEntrada Unit November 1, 1973,
with Petro-Lewis Corporation as unit operator.

Drilling had been approved but had not commenced. Inspections have

gshown that the access roads and location were built in 1972 and that

the surface has not been restored. The road and location will have to

be rehabilitated to the satisfaction of the Bureau of Land Management.
Rehabilitation requirements will be sent to you at a later date. Bond

on this lease will be held until this location is satisfactorily restored.

Approval to drill is rescinded thils date and Application is returned
herewith. If at some later date you decide to drill at this locationm,
it will be necessary to file a new application which complies with
NTL~6.

Sincerely yours,
(Origs $gd.) G A, BARRICK

Carl A. Barrick

Enclosures Acting District Engineer

cc: NMOCC, Aztec
BLM, Albuquerque
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